
PUBLICATION NOTIFICATION 
RFP# 20-01 

 
 

Notice of Request for Proposal Response 
 

 
The Workforce Development Board of Western Missouri, Inc., West Central Region, serving 13 
counties of Missouri, is now issuing a notice for a Request for Proposal (RFP) response from 
qualified individuals, firms, or organizations for One-Stop Operator and staffing in the Missouri 
Job Centers. 
 
RFP packets will be available for pick-up or mail-out effective January 24, 2020 at the 
Workforce Development Board of Western Missouri, Inc., 150 South Limit Avenue, Suite 300, 
Sedalia, MO 65301, Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., except holidays.   
 
The Workforce Development Board of Western Missouri, Inc., reserves the right to reject any 
and all bids if it is in the best interest of the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act and the 
Workforce Development Board of Western Missouri, Inc. 
 
 
 
Any questions concerning this public notification should be directed to: 
 

Linda Kirk, Executive Director 
Telephone:  (660) 827-3722 

 
 
 
 


